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EDITOR'S INTRODUCTION

This, the third edition of the newsletter, contains a range of contributions
encompassing a survey of the teaching of the history of economic thought at
Sydney University, a summary of the history of thought papers at the recent
Conference of Economists and two book reviews. There is no established
pattern for the newsletter and I urge veaders to forward any papers, reviews,
notes, etc. for inclusion.

The second HETSA Conference will be held in Sydney next year (12-14 May) and
registration forms are enclosed.
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